
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
November 3, 2021 
 
 

 
Dear Prospective Applicant: 
 
On behalf of First 5 LA, I am pleased to present this Invitation To Bid for Landscape 
Maintenance Services.  This Invitation To Bid (ITB) is a solicitation for those interested in 
serving as the Contractor to provide landscape maintenance services for First 5 LA. 
 
To be eligible for consideration, applicants must meet the minimum requirements included in the 
ITB.  Bids will accepted on an ongoing basis through December 1, 2021 by 5:00 pm PT. 
 
If you have any questions about this ITB, please email your questions to Terrie Johnson, 
Contract Operations & Compliance Officer at tjohnson@first5la.org.   
 
Thank you for your interest in our mission to strengthen families, communities, and systems of 
services so all children of L.A. County enter kindergarten ready to succeed in school and life.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Kim Belshé 
Executive Director 
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